
From:  Becky Lane <blane@UGA.EDU> 
Sent:  8/2/2011 4:02 PM 
To:  HRREPS@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
Subject:  TRS FY 2012-13 Contribution Rates 
 
 
Hello HR Partners, 
 
FYI, we recently received the TRS contribution rates to become effective *next* July 1, 2012. 
 
This information is on the TRS web site: 
http://trsga.com/media/350858/fy%202013%20contribution%20rates.pdf 
 
and the HR web site: 
http://www.hr.uga.edu/benefits/bensumm/retire_summ.html 
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